
P1 Term 2
Newsletter

NATIVITY

Term 2 is going to be extremely
busy. We will be working on our
Nativity throughout this term,
learning songs and lines. Your wee
one might have some lines to
learn so be on the look out for
these soon!

PE

STAY IN TOUCH

WHAT ARE WE
WORKING ON...

DATES FOR YOUR
DIARY

2D and 3D shapes.
Writing and reading
words.
Our topic will be
about the weather.
Gymnastics and
ball games.
People who help us
and jobs we like.

Halloween Disco- 31st October 6-7pm
Pupil Progress Meetings- 6th November
Night in November Hillhead HUG- 21st November 3-4pm
Christmas Fayre- 28th November
Whole school to the Panto- 3rd December
Nativity- 5th and 6th December at 10am
Visit to Elim Hall-Christmas service 10th December
Warm HUG (Hillhead HUG)- 12th December 6-7:30pm

lorraine.bannister@eas
tayrshire.org.uk

It is really important that
pupils have their earrings
removed on gym days.
Staff are unable to do
this so they should be
removed before coming
to school. If earrings are
in then pupils cannot
participate in PE lessons.

Miss Bannister/Mrs
O’Neill

jennifer.oneill@eastayr
shire.org.uk


